

BPS Department of Transportation

Daniel Rosengard, Executive Director

Bruce C. Bolling Municipal Building 2300 Washington Street, 2nd Floor Roxbury, Massachusetts 02119 617-635-9520 schoolbus@bostonpublicschools.org bostonpublicschools.org/transportation

October 3, 2024

Dear Councilor Murphy:

The following information is responsive to the <u>17F filing of September 23, 2024</u>:

For the first 15 days of Boston Public Schools during school year 2024-2025

Request 1: The time each school bus is scheduled to arrive at each school in the afternoon to drive students home.

Response 1: Please see attached data

Request 2: The time each school bus does arrive at each school.

Response 2: Please see attached data

Request 3: The time the last student is dropped off each bus route.

Response 3: Boston Public Schools Department of Transportation does not collect this data

at this time

Sincerely,

Daniel Rosengard Executive Director of Transportation Boston Public Schools

Enclosure: Murphy 17F 9-23-24 Bus Data

cc: Mary Skipper, Superintendent, Boston Public Schools

Sam DePina, Deputy Superintendent, Boston Public Schools

Brian Ford, COO, Boston Public Schools

